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April 25, 2019 
 
 
Dear Representative: 
 
On behalf of more than 160,000 Americans for Prosperity-Florida activists, I urge 
you to support HB 7125 an act relating to Public Safety, when it is voted on 
tomorrow in the Appropriations Committee. This vote will be recorded in our 2019 
session legislative scorecard. 
 
HB 7125 would enact a number of criminal justice reforms including reducing 
barriers to occupational licensing for persons with a criminal history, expand 
availability of inmate reentry programs, and raise the felony theft threshold. 
 
AFP-FL and our activists believe strongly in promoting a fair criminal justice system. 
It is for this reason that I ask for your favorable support of HB 7125. 
 
Sincerely, 
 

 
 
Skylar Zander 
State Director for Florida 
Americans for Prosperity 
 
Cc: Speaker Jose Oliva  
        
 


